
 

Friday 29 May 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

NETBALL – Mt Albert Students Yrs 4- 8 

The Outdoor Netball season is due to get underway in Term 3, subject to moving to Level 1. We are inviting 

students, both boys and girls, who would like to play for an Elim Christian College MAC team to register their 

interest on the google form. Trials will be held through Week 9 and teams confirmed. 

Venue:  Three Kings Netball Association, 44-88 Windmill Road, Mt Eden  

Time:  8:45am - 11:00am, Saturday mornings.  

Cost:   $50 per student for the entire season includes fees, uniform replacement and end of season event.   

By enrolling your child in this optional event, you agree to pay the cost of $50 which will be invoiced to you 

via the Kamar Parent Portal.  

 

Team Coaches: 

Junior Team Year 4&5      Mrs Scott and helpers   Practice on Thursday, lunchtime 

Senior Primary Team Year 5&6  Mrs Scott and helpers   Practice on Thursday, lunchtime  

Intermediate Teams 7&8            Mrs Scott and helpers   Practice on Wednesday from 3:10pm-4:15pm 

 

Games: 

One game of 30 minutes will be played, and students will be expected to play each Saturday unless 

circumstances deem otherwise.   

No games will be played on public and school holidays.  If a student cannot play on a particular Saturday, 

please let the coach/manager know in plenty of time so that plans can be made for the Saturday 

concerned.   

 

Parental Assistance: 

I would love to have some volunteers to manage and preferably referee the team your child is in, on 

Saturday. Please indicate if you can help in any way on the google form below. 

 

Uniform: 

Uniform will be netball skirts for girls (supplied) or Elim shorts for boys and special netball tee shirts for the 

primary teams and blue and white uniforms(supplied) for the intermediate team.  Black bike shorts are worn 

underneath skirts and white socks and running shoes. 

 

The season dates are to be confirmed. Practices/Trials will begin in Week 9 for those who have signed up. 

Please complete the google form below by Thursday, 4th June. 

https://forms.gle/N1FGMgoXKF6td5h86 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ruth Scott 

Netball Coordinator 

https://forms.gle/N1FGMgoXKF6td5h86

